
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BIG STONE COUNTY BOARD 
September 4, 2019 

 
The Big Stone County Board of Commissioners were invited to meet with the 

Organizational Structure Committee on September 4, 2019, at 12:30 PM in the Family 
Services Conference Room to provide input to the Committee and share their individual 
visions regarding a revised organizational structure so the Committee can continue 
moving forward with their role in the process. 

Commissioners Athey, Backer, Klepel and Sandberg were present.  Also present 
were Jim Mulder and committee members Assessor Sandy Vold, Recorder Elaine 
Martig, Family Services Director Pam Rud, Social Services Supervisor Amy Weir, 
Environmental Director Darren Wilke, County Engineer Todd Larson and Auditor 
Michelle Knutson. 

As a working meeting, no decisions were made.  Any decisions will be handled 
by the Commissioners at a County Board meeting.  Discussion was held on a possible 
timeline for implementation of this proposed organizational structure.  There was 
general agreement that the board is very interested in pursuing this change unless 
something of significance would occur that would result in reevaluating the proposed 
structure.  Consensus was that the Committee would proceed with finalizing a County 
Coordinator job description with possible recruitment to begin the fall of 2020 for a 2021 
start date, with the understanding that circumstances may change and that the timeline 
needs to remain flexible.    
 The Commissioners left the meeting at 1:45 PM. 
 
 
      ATTEST:         
Roger Sandberg, Chairman         Michelle R. Knutson, Auditor  
 


